RETIRED TEACHERS’
ASSOCIATION OF MANITOBA

Executive Committee
Updates

Welcome to the February monthly
newsletter! We hope you'll follow our
monthly updates to learn more about
what RTAM is doing for its members,
special events and workshops.

n Register for Croatia 2024
tl‘lp Limited Space Left!

>

Register Now

We've opened registration for the RTAM
sponsored trip to Croatia in 2024. Click
the link to learn more about the RTAM
host and the trip. We're almost sold out
and limited space remains!

Chapter lHappenings  Upcoming Chapter Events:
February and March

Chapter

Some of our Chapters are hosting events
in February and early March and they
would like to extend invitations to all
RTAM members! Click to link to see
what's happening!

Events

Free Online February
Presentations for RTAM

Members Register Now

,  We are working to provide a free online
ARSESI(I,-!E\EBNEEACAE,E&SA seminar or workshop every week until
the end of June this year. We are getting
close and hope everyone will register for
some of our online events and sessions!

More programs and events will be added
in the coming weeks, so please check
back often for updates and new
offerings.

KIT Delays: Update


https://rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/150-update-from-the-executive-committee-september-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/151-executive-committee-newsletter-updates-october-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/151-executive-committee-newsletter-updates-october-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/about-us/the-board/president-s-report
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/165-retired-teachers-vacation-to-croatia-2024
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/171-upcoming-chapter-and-special-interest-group-events-2024
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/events

We are aware that members still
have not received KIT which was
sent out in December. We can
confirm that all magazines were
sent by our printer at the end of
the first week of December to
Canada Post.

Knowing that members still haven't
received the most recent edition,
we are working with Canada Post
to understand why we're
experiencing delays of more than a
month and we're trying to find out
if this will also impact our Spring
edition.

While the online version of KIT is
accessible, we are hopeful to have
resolutions in place and a more
expedient delivery for March and
April.

Red Cross Presents: Friendly
Calls

RED CROSS The program matches people over the egister Now

age of 18 with trained Red Cross
volunteers who connect with them
regularly to check-in, provide emotional
support, encourage healthy coping
strategies, and suggest well-being
resources and community connections to
other existing services.

The Red Cross is offering seminars this
month and next month to help explain
the program to communities and to
secure more volunteers.

RTAM Welcomes UNESCO
Canadian Commission as it's
newest partner!

unesco

Canadian Commission UNESCO Canadian Commission helps
deliver youth and student leadership
programs to schools in Manitoba. RTAM is
partnering with them to help secure
volunteers for this prestigious group and
program!
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https://www.rtam.mb.ca/member-benefits/red-cross-friendly-calls
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/member-benefits/unesco-canadian-commission
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/168-please-book-an-appointment

To help keep volunteers, staff and guests
safe, please book an appointment before
you visit the RTAM office.

Manitoba Budget Survey

The Provincial Government is looking
for budget planning insight from
Manitobans.

There is no planning for seniors or
older adults in the package or list of
options that are provided.

There is a section to write in
comments at the end of the report
and survey.

We ask all our members to complete
the survey and write in that there HAS
TO BE a commitment to seniors and
older adults moving forward.

Survey Link: Budget 2024 |
EngageMB

Save the Date - RTAM AGM

The RTAM Annual General Meeting (AGM) will
be held Wednesday May 8th, 2024 in
- Winnipeg at the Hilton Hotel. More
H l": information will be shared throughout
]_ O I l February and March. Please use the link
below to stay up to date on the most recent
announcements and meeting information.

There is also a poll below to gauge interest in
a paid social event before or after the AGM.
Costs for tickets would be in the $60-$75
range for the event. Please let us know if
you're interested below.

RTAM AGM Page 2024

Are you interested in paying to attend a social event around the AGM (dinner,
drinks, music)?

Tuesday Evening - May 7th (night before AGM)
Wednesday Evening - May 8th (night of AGM)



https://engagemb.ca/budget-2024?utm_source=ehq_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ehq-Share-Your-Priorities-for-Manitobas-2024-Budget&utm_campaign=website&utm_medium=email&utm_source=ehq
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/170-2023-agm-2
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=cOPgIIVCpY24kbxLK5-DJsBKfS0W3LiWLIhhEugiDcVCH3SS-gJm13LK8UYNNQhMKQah4gvTyXq7VPleRMERN7uooU_GjPg0VBGTmSWyKQhyGBBXkiJERS4E_lIGTCxASmEg9rAUH67I9NalOcBEDytuSlhM365YW_DZjWExVX57uudoLv6PzrhsELAg0WfpuzWk_BooTyXFYMefTsr-aw&encVer=1&c=&ch=
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=cOPgIIVCpY24kbxLK5-DJsBKfS0W3LiWLIhhEugiDcVCH3SS-gJm13LK8UYNNQhMKQah4gvTyXq7VPleRMERN7uooU_GjPg0VBGTmSWyKQhyGBBXkiJERS4E_lIGTCxASmEg9rAUH67I9NalOcBEDytuSlhM365YW_DZjWExVX57uudoLv6PzrhsELAg0WfpuzWk_BooTyXXN6S9LkQxSg&encVer=1&c=&ch=

No, | am not interested in paying to attend a social event at this time.

Retired Teachers' Association of Manitoba | 106-1780 Wellington Avenue, Winnipeg, R3H 1B3
Canada
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